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Pat Gayle-Gordon

From: jwmetzger@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 8:20 AM
To: Kirk Blouin; Pat Gayle-Gordon
Subject: Video Production
Attachments: Town of PB Overview Request.pdf

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should not 
be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town 
records should be verified for authenticity.****** 

Hello, Kirk, 
 
Thank you for meeting with me recently.  I appreciate your open approach regarding the possibility of 
video production in Town. 
 
As we discussed, in order to introduce the project to you, this email and attachment include a brief 
summary of the action scenes that are being sought.  We endeavor to provide the information you 
need to place the item on the Town Council agenda for the April meeting.  The producers are aware 
of all the requirements of the Town's formal application process. 
 
I have been communicating with Pat Gayle-Gordon and she has been very helpful.  We look forward 
to the Town Council meeting on Monday, April 3 and will be prepared at that time to discuss the 
project and answer questions. 
 
Thank you again and please don't hesitate to let me know if you need anything further. 
 
Best regards,  
Bill 
561-309-3169. 


